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The National Weather Service has issued a Red Flag Warning for most of western and 
central Oregon, which includes the Portland metropolitan area, for today and tomorrow, 
September 9 and 10. The forecast calls for hot, dry, and windy conditions that can lead 
to rapid fire spread in grassy and wooded areas. 
 
As a reminder, Lewis & Clark is a smoke-free campus. This means that smoking is 
prohibited on Lewis & Clark property, adjacent sidewalks, parking lots, recreational 
areas, athletic venues, and all other outdoor areas managed by the institution.   
 
During this period of heightened fire risk, please do not smoke or engage in other 
outdoor activities that could ignite a fire, whether on or off campus. 
 
Thank you, and enjoy your weekend! 
 

mailto:lc-bulletin@lclark.edu
https://forecast.weather.gov/showsigwx.php?warnzone=ORZ006&warncounty=ORC067&firewxzone=ORZ604&local_place1=3%20Miles%20ESE%20Cedar%20Hills%20OR&product1=Red+Flag+Warning&lat=45.4898&lon=-122.7511#.Yxp3V3bMJaQ
https://www.lclark.edu/live/profiles/3672-smoke-and-tobacco-free-community-policy
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